
Welcome to Summer 2!

We are excited to welcome you 
all back to our final term of the 
academic year! It has hard to 
believe how fast this year has 
gone! Please find below an 

outline of some of the learning 
that will take part in the Koala’s 

Class!
Our theme this term will be: 

How have toys changed 

over time?
PE will be on Tuesdays

English

In English we will explore the story “This is 
the Bear”. We will be re-writing the story, 

as well as innovating aspects of the 
story! We will be focusing on our 

sentence structures, making sure we are 

including capital letters, finger spaces 
and full stops. 

Maths

In Maths our EYFS children will 
revisit learning on addition and 
subtraction, as well as exploring 

maps and mapping. The year 1 
children will be learning about 
place value to 100. We will also 
cover time and money this half 

term.

Understanding the World/ History

This half term we will be 

learning all about toys. We will 

look at toys from the past and 

compare them to how they are 

different from toys now.

Understanding the World/ 
Science

In science, we will learnt the 

names of different materials 
and understand their 

properties. We will also think 
about which materials are 
suitable for certain toys. In 
Science, we will also learn 

about the season of 
summer! 

Expressive Arts/ Design 
and Technology 

In our textiles unit we will 
design, make and 

evaluate props for our 
toys. We will link this to 

our unit on materials.

Expressive Arts/ Design 
and Technology 

We will make our 
own Teddy Bears 
Picnic, designing 
and making our 

own food! We will 
also look at 

healthy eating. 


